
 

 

 

 

 

October 2024 

Lord Nelson Sixth Form Open Evening - Thursday 10th October 2024 - 5-7pm 

Dear Parents and Carers of Children in Year 11, 

We are really looking forward to welcoming you to our Sixth Form Open Evening on Thursday 10th 

October. This event is open to current Victory students as well as those who study at different schools. It 

will provide important information about the options process, available subjects, and how attending Sixth 

Form can enhance opportunities for apprenticeships, further study at university, and future careers. 

The evening will run from 5-7pm and will include two talks in the main hall, along with time to speak with 

subject specialists and current Sixth Form students. The welcome talk, led by Naomi Palmer, our 

Principal, and the Sixth Form Team, will provide essential information for both students and parents. 

Please complete the form below to indicate which talk you will attend (5:15 or 6pm) and how many people 

will be accompanying you. 

After the talks, families will have the opportunity to walk around the atrium area of our main building, 

speak with subject specialist teachers, and view examples of portfolios and students’ work. This will be a 

chance for you and your child to ask any questions you may have, which we hope will help make those 

tough decisions a little easier. There will also be careers guidance and pastoral support from the Sixth 

Form Team. 

Refreshments will be available on the evening, and it will be a wonderful opportunity to celebrate the 

successes of our Year 11 students while considering their next steps. 

Please use the link or QR code to let us know which session you will be attending: 

https://forms.gle/hfrjNs5Y8xbJFnhN9. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr. J. Bunting       
Assistant Principal for Teaching, Learning and Sixth Form  

https://forms.gle/hfrjNs5Y8xbJFnhN9

